POSTPONED~POSTPONED~POSTPONED

PINEWOOD SANITARY DISTRICT
PSD has chosen to postpone the February 8, 2024 Board Meeting out of an abundance of caution. Traveling during inclement weather is not a risk we want our Board Members or valued clients to face. 

More information will be provided as it becomes available.
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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